
Paris, July 30, 2010.  Just back in Paris after some time in Portugal taking pictures for 
an on-going project of mine.  (See below.) 
 
Other than that, summer 2010 just keeps on passing by: Lucy has been busy doing her stuff 
here in Paris; Ben has also been here, working at the Embassy and preparing himself to 
embark on the big adventure that going to college is; and Filipa has been in Portugal, helping 
my sister with her 3 kids (what an incredible tan she had when I left!) Quiet summer, so 
far! 
 
Also of relevance: I finally have my motorcycle here in Paris with me! I am very much looking 
forward to recovering some of the "lost time", as far as traveling around France on her! 
 
Stay tuned. Until the next one. 
 
Jorge 
 


